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Listing of Ministries  

 

SUNDAY 
Intercessory Prayer          9:00 am  

Sunday School                 9:30 am 

Morning Worship           10:45 am 

       
Adult Discovery Group  

                                         6:00 pm 

Kids Club                         6:00 pm 

Wired/Grounded              6:00 pm  

    (Youth Groups)  

 
SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES 

 

Nursery (through age 3) 

Pre-K to grade 2 

Grade 3-5 

Youth, Grades 6-12 

Young Adult 

Adult 

 

WEDNESDAY 
Prayer Meeting                7:00 pm 

 

 
*To bring honor to God by 

helping people everywhere. 

 

*To learn to trust and obey Jesus.  

 
Our Priorities 

 
*Exalting God’s Name  

*Exploring God’s Word  

*Encouraging God’s People 

*Exhibiting God’s Character 

*Expanding God’s Kingdom  

 
 

 

July 9 – 13
th    

  LIFE Youth Conference, St. Louis, MO 

July 19 – 28
th
   Family Camp @ Mahaffey  

July 29 – 31
st
   Vacation Bible School  “Hay Day”  

                          

                                             Leaders!) 

Just a Reminder 
On May 27, we observe a national holiday known today as “Memorial Day.” On 
that day, we are encouraged to remember those who have fought for our country in 

the various wars in which we have been engaged. It was originally designated 

“Decoration Day” as a day set aside to decorate the graves of veterans.  It stands as 
a reminder that we did not get to this point in our nation’s history by our own 

efforts and sacrifices. There are many, many others who have gone before who laid 

the foundations upon which our nation stands today.  
 

For Christians, it also serves as a reminder to do something that we may forget to 

do: pray for those in authority over us. 1Timothy 2:1-4 says it this way: “I urge, 

then, first of all, that petitions, prayers, intercession and thanksgiving be made for 
all people – for kings and all those in authority, that we may live peaceful and quiet 

lives in all godliness and holiness. This is good, and pleases God our Savior, Who 

wants all people to be saved, and to come to a knowledge of the truth.”  Although 
this passage indicates that this should be an ongoing part of our prayer life, 

sometimes we need a little reminder. What better day to be reminded than Memorial 

Day? 

 
Have you noticed what happens to us when we forget to pray like this? Instead of 

focusing on the well-being and, if appropriate, the salvation of those in authority, 

we begin to find fault with them and even blame them for what’s not right in our 
lives. We grumble about corruption and agendas and all sorts of things that may or 

may not even be their fault. We become dissatisfied with life as it is today and 

begin to long for the “good old days.” 
 

So, my beloved church family, this Memorial Day, let’s remember to pray for those 

in authority over us, trusting God as they exercise authority over us. Let’s make this 

not just a day of remembering those who have made this country a great stronghold 
of freedom, but also remembering that “Every good and perfect gift is from above, 

coming down from the Father of the heavenly lights, Who does not change like 

shifting shadows.” (James 1:17) 

 
When we remember that, we can live a grumble-free life, thankful that we know 
Who’s really in charge. 

Pastor Tim  
 

Editors: Kimberly Kantorik 

                 Pat Houpt 

                    Cheri Young  

 

http://www.latrobecma.org/


JUNE 2013                                          LATROBE ALLIANCE CHURCH                                          PAGE 2 

OFFERING HELP AND HOPE IN JESUS’ NAME  

 
 

 A-V Tech /Computer A-V Tech /  Sound  Ushers 
6/2 Kevin R. Sean A.  Dave G./Patrick R./Sean R. 

6/9 Doug Mc.  Eric Mc.  Ed S./Luke S./Noah S. 

6/16 Dave G. Matt L.  Sherman H,/Dylan H./Dustin H, 

6/23 Kevin R.  Sean R.  Denny B./Chris H,/Eric Mc. 

6/30 Doug Mc. Patrick R.  Bob L./Matt L./Ben H. 

                                                                              
 Safe Place/SS Safe Place/MW Deaconesses 

6/2 The Youngs Pat H. Lisa P. 

6/9 Darlene H.  The Halls Pat H. 

6/16 The Grumbines The McCrackens Karen S. 

6/23 The Onuskos  Judy M. Amy S.  

6/30 The Youngs  Pat H.  Pat H.  

                                                                                                                                         

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
     Nursery/SS Nursery/MW  Food Fellowship  
6/2 Wendy R. Christy H. /  Noah S. Pat H. 

6/9 Donna Mc. Julie L.  /  Abby M. Caryl P. 

6/16 Cheri Y. Cherry L. /   Angie P. Lisa P. 

6/23 Pat H. Lisa P.    / Luke S. Semelsberger 

6/30 Wendy R. Christy H. /Abby P. Steffey  

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If you want to receive this 

newsletter in your e-mail inbox, 

EMAIL ME!  

         kimkantorik@verizon.net 

 

 
As July draws closer, we want to 

keep our youth and their leaders 

in prayer about their trip to LIFE 

July 9
th

 – 13
th

 in St. Louis, MO.  

 

May each of you be blessed and 

deeply enriched. May you come 

to know God more personally and 

intimately.   Come home safe, 

sound and spiritually renewed!    

 

We are praying for each of you!   

 

 

 
 

To put a request on the 

Latrobe Alliance Prayer 

Chain, please call 

Bret or Lisa Pohland at 

(724) 532-2210 
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for the next edition is 

June 16th 
kimkantorik@verizon.net 

 

 

 
 

 

  1 – Janina and Sherman  

                 Hall 

  3 – Kelly and Lee Steffey  

  5 – Patrick Rounds 

  7 – Cherry Light 

  8 – Kelly Steffey  

18 – David Houpt 

20 – Mya Semelsberger 

20 – Austin Steffey  

21 -  George Onusko 

22 – Cheri & Pastor Tim  
 

 
FREE! Family Movie 

Friday Nights  
 

Join us on the church lawn as we 

kickoff movie nights again. Free 

refreshments will be served. Bring 

a lawn chair or blanket, as well as 

several friends and enjoy the 

family friendly movie “Wreck-It 

Ralph”.  Start time is 8:30 pm on 

June 7
th

.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
After a time of prayer, May’s 

business was reviewed. Other 

business discussed was:  

 

*Temporary Home for Martial 

Arts Studio   Fran Eddins will use 

the church starting in mid June.  

 

*Great Commission Sunday      

Pastor Tim has scheduled it for 

June 16
th

.  

  

 

 

 

Newsletter Notice  

The next issue is for July/August. 

Please be preparing articles now 

for both months.  

 

 

 

A father is someone you 

can look up to, no 

matter how tall you get. 
 

 
A minister parked his car in a no-

parking zone in a large city 

because he was short of time and 

couldn't find a space with a meter. 

Then he put a note under the 

windshield wiper that read: "I 

have circled the block 10 times. If 

I don't park here, I'll miss my 

appointment. Forgive us our 

trespasses."  

When he returned, he found a 

citation from a police officer 

along with this note. "I've circled 

this block for 10 years. If I don't 

give you a ticket, I'll lose my job. 

Lead us not into temptation.” 

 

 

 
Men’s Fraternity 

 
The summer session of the Men’s 

Fraternity will begin June 1
st
 and 

the topic will be Godly Marriage.  

It will be held 7:30 – 9:00 am.   

 

The group will meet twice a 

month throughout the summer, 

with topics changing each session. 

Check the church calendar for 

specific dates.  

 

 
   

 

 

 

mailto:kimkantorik@verizon.net
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Happy Father’s Day 
June 16th  

 

Fathers have a special role  

In each young childõs life, 

To mould and shape them to 

become 

A follower o f Christ  

To show them the Fatherõs heart 

And help them understand  

How Godõs love can be their 

guide 

As they take Him by the hand.  

By M.S.Lowndes 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CD's Now Available 

Latrobe Alliance Church is now 

offering CD recordings of our 

services. You can order individual 

CD's of services you have missed 

or you can subscribe to weekly 

CD's.  There is no charge for this 

service. For further information, 

see Eric McCracken. 

 

 

 
 

Mahaffey Camp 
Children’s Ministry 

Building 
 

The “Raise the Roof” campaign  

to fund the Children’s Ministry 

Building, Phase II has been met! 

This phase is for the raising of the 

roof, walls and the window and 

door installation.   

 

Several pledges were recently 

received that will fund Phase III 

of the building as well. This phase 

will allow the building to have 

rest room facilities.  

 

Please keep us in prayer in the 

busy days ahead.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

June Alliance  
Women’s News 

 
Four women from our church 

enjoyed attending the Alliance 
Women’s Retreat this past weekend 

(May 19-20). It was a time of 

refreshing, fellowship and good 

teaching on the theme of how to 
simplify our lives, so they focus on 

and reflect the most important thing: 

loving and serving Christ. 

 
International Worker Cheryl Fugate 

shared about how she and her 
husband Bob will be reassigned to 

Mexico this upcoming term, after 

serving many years in the country of 
Chile. We can praise God that they 

have “worked themselves out of a 

job,” as the church in Chile has 

grown and become strong. Please 
pray for them as they transfer to 

another new country and culture and 

face the adjustments involved. 
 

Theresa Bill shared about the 

Children’s Club that she runs in 
Congo (Africa). Over 100 children 

attend each week! She shared about 

the cultural and spiritual struggles 

they face as they share Christ with 
these children. Please pray for her as 

she returns to this work. Pray for 

God to provide committed helpers, as 
it is a very work-intensive ministry 

and it is hard to keep volunteers. 

Also pray the work will bear fruit, 
and for children to give their hearts 

to Christ. 

 

As one speaker shared, to “simplify,” 
means to bring our own life down to 

its essential core. As we consider 

how to simplify our lives- we should 
consider our core purpose as 

followers of Christ, and arrange our 

lives to build on that purpose in some 

way each day. 
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Bob and Joy Brougher  - 
Asuncion, Paraguay 

Bob and Joy Brougher are Western 

Pennsylvania sponsored 

International Workers who are 

stationed in Asuncion, Paraguay. 

They serve as Field Leaders in 

church planting in that location. 

They have 4 grown children 

scattered throughout the Middle 

East, Ohio, California and Texas. 

The Broughers celebrated these 

recent milestones in Paraguay: 

* The annual Field Forum/spiritual 

retreat and the Paraguay national 

pastors/leaders’ retreat in February 

and March of this year. These 

retreats provided much spiritual 

refreshment and encouragement. 

*The March 15
th
 purchase of 

property by Mi Esperanza (My 

Hope) Church for the new church 

building.                            

*Successful kids’ clubs and English 

classes at Mi Esperanza that draw 

many families to the church.                                           

* The regular meeting of small 

groups for a new church plant that 

began last September. 

Please pray for the following: 

1. They would raise the 

approximately $40,000 needed to 

build the new church.                   

 2.  The former owner of the (now) 

church property would find a 

suitable new place to live. 

continued 

 

 

 
Continued  

 

3.   The kids’ club and classes would 

bear fruit, along with people 

attending the small group church 
plants, and people would come to 

Christ through these ministries.              

4. That International workers and 
families that have been affected by a 

dengue fever epidemic would recover 

fully. 

 
You can read more about Bob and 

Joy Brougher, and their work in 

Paraguay, by going to: 
 

http://www.cmalliance.org/worker/br

ougher-bob-joy 

 
 

 
 

June Event  
 

Thursday evening, June 20
th

, our 
Alliance Women’s group will join the 

Greensburg women during their 

regular monthly Alliance Women’s 
Meeting. Our purpose is two-fold: 

First, we would like to see how 

another Alliance Meeting is done- to 
help spark our own creative ideas for 

what we might do at our church. 

Secondly, it is an opportunity for us 

to fellowship with each other and join 
the women of that church for an 

evening of friendship and fellowship 

as well. 

 
We will leave from our church at 6 

p.m. on Thursday, June 20
th
, to 

carpool to Greensburg. Let Janet 

Smith know if you’d like to attend. 

Or, you can go directly to the 
Greensburg Alliance Church for the 

6:30 meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Church Family News 

 

 

 

 
Physics Olympics 

 

The IUP Physics Club hosted its 

annual Physics Olympics on April 

16
th
.   

 

Over 75 high school students from 

across the state competed in events 

that tested their analytical and 

problem solving skills, as well as 

their knowledge of physics.  

Competing for Derry Area School 

District’s Team 1 was junior, Sean 

Asbee, whose team came in fourth 

place overall.  

 

Congratulations, Sean! 

 

The team’s picture was in the 

Tribune Review on May 1
st
.  

 

 

 
Award Presenter  

 
Pat Houpt presented awards to 
recipients of the Derry Area Retired 

Educators Scholarship at the DAHS 

Awards Ceremony on May 15
th
.   

 
Pat’s picture, with the honorees, was in 

the May 18-19 edition of the Bulletin. 

Nice picture, Pat!  

 

 

 

 

http://www.cmalliance.org/worker/brougher-bob-joy
http://www.cmalliance.org/worker/brougher-bob-joy
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One Room Schoolhouse 
 

Ever wonder what a schoolhouse 

from the early 1900s looked like?  

Just ask Mya Semelsberger who, 

along with 23 Grandview 

Elementary and Derry Area Middle 

School students, visited the Atlantic 

No. 40 One-Room Schoolhouse in 

April.  

 

In 1995 the Derry Area School 

District moved the schoolhouse, 

constructed in 1909, to a site near 

Grandview School. Furnished with 

period furniture, it is used as a 

living classroom for educational 

programs and community activities.  

 

Mya’s picture, along with a group 

of other students, was in the 

Latrobe Bulletin on May 10
th
.  

 
 

 
Congratulations to the GLHS Boy’s 

Lacrosse Team who, not only 

advanced to the WPIAL Division II 

playoffs for the first time in the 

team’s history, but won their first 

postseason game, against 

Winchester-Thurston, as well.  

 

Unfortunately, they were defeated 

in the second playoff game against 

Seton-LaSalle, but had a great, the 

Trib described as “historic”, season 

anyway. Way to play, Patrick 

Rounds and Ben Smith!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
5K Race Winner 

 
Well done Noah Shriver! Noah 

came in first place for “Men under 

15” in the Trooper Iwaniec 5K 

Memorial Race held recently at St. 

Vincent College.   

 
 

 

 

 
Multiple Awardee 

 

Patrick Rounds received a “15
th

 

Annual Achievement in the Arts” 

award for music at WCCC.  He 

was presented the award by Judges 

McCormick and Pezze recently at 

a banquet.  

 

Patrick, also has been selected as a 

recipient of the John Philip Sousa 

Band Award from the Greater 

Latrobe Administration, Faculty, 

and service organizations of the 

Latrobe Community. 

 

Congratulations  

 
 

Haley King  
is graduating from Greater 
Latrobe.  She is goi ng to work 
]p Bdab L]ng~o O]h]pa bkn ] 
year and will then attend 
WCCC.   

 
 

Patrick Rounds  
is graduating from Greater 
Latrobe and will be attending 
IUP to pursue a degree in 
Finance. He will also be trying 
out for the  }Kacaj`”, HTO~o 
marching band.  
 

 

 

Hannah Shriver  
is graduating from Greater 
Latrobe She has been 
accepted into the Honors 
Program at Bloomsburg 
University. Starting with an 
undeclared major, she will 
focus on science and 
technology with a minor in 
Art. She is also participating 
in the ma rching band.  

 

 


